May 7th, 2021
Per the Children’s Internet Protection Act (CIPA) which was signed into law on December 21, 2000 and in compliance with the Universal Service Fund (USF De Marillac Academy will be holding a public hearing on:

Friday, May 7th 
9 am 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87201338724?pwd=OGttdlBPQzJKbzQybDMxZzF4UUV2UT09
The purpose of the public hearing is to address De Marillac Academy proposed technology protection measure and Internet Safety Policy including online activities of minors and provisions for educating minors about appropriate online behavior, including interacting with other individuals on social networking websites and in chat rooms and cyberbullying awareness and response.

To register attendance at this public hearing, please contact:
Anna Leberman
Operations Manager
510-684-7941
Anna_leberman@demarillac.org
